
 

Dear Prayer Partners,  July 2013 
 
Over the past month we have been constantly reminded of the protection we have received directly from 
above.  After all of our travels, we have returned to our home safely! Yes, that seems like an easy thing 
to say, but this letter would not afford enough space to tell of the reasons we have for stating this. God is 
good! 
 

"The goodness of God endureth continually."  - Psalm 52:1 - 
 
We are also grateful for the opportunities the Lord has given us over the past month to encourage those 
around us and share the Gospel through websites, emails, calls, visits, tracts, preaching, and other means. 
This world is in definite need of the Gospel. 
 
Our Gospel website seems to have recently become a hotline for those who have broken up with their 
girlfriend/boyfriend and are trying to get them back. Their emails become quite creative as they ask for 
prayer that their relationship would be restored. Trying to give Bible answers to some of those people 
and taking advantage of the opportunity to share the Gospel can turn into quite a strenuous exercise.  
 
Over the past month we have also been communicating with a Muslim man named Amadou in Africa. 
Please pray for his salvation. He has been asking many questions about Jesus and what we as Christians 
believe. Though some questions were very tough, God has given us wisdom in dealing with him. 
Missionary Stephen Knickerbocker has been such a great help on the French side of our ministry and has 
spent quite a bit of time answering this man. Also pray that we would be able to expand to other 
languages. This would require more laborers and helpers that could fluently speak another language. 
 
There are many other projects we are working on for the next year. We ask that you would pray for the 
Lord to give us wisdom as we invest our time and efforts into these outreaches. The website is ready for 
the World Cup, but we still wish to expand it some and advertise its content. There are several 
opportunities to visit a few Indian tribes within the next year also.  
 
At the end of this month we will be traveling to preach a conference in a church about 5 hours from here. 
Please pray the Lord will give us safety. Highways in our state are very dangerous. Pray that the Lord 
will use us to minister to the people in that church. We have contacted unsaved friends who have moved 
there and expect to see them at the conference.  
 
Thank you again for your faithfulness to the Lord! 
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"He is able to save them to the uttermost " Hebrews 7:25 


